
From: Baker, Larry
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD; Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD; "stucker@blm.gov"
Subject: RE: Termination Report for 1RP-3527
Date: Monday, February 6, 2017 8:41:10 AM

Ms. Yu,
 
In the path forward submitted to NMOCD, Rice Environmental Consulting and Safety estimated
groundwater to be 69 feet.  They did not provide me with plat showing the groundwater.  However
since all contamination at the site was removed to below regulatory guidelines Apache request that
the site be terminated.  Please let me know if you have any questions or wish to discuss.  Thanks and
have a good day.
 
Bruce Baker
Apache Corporation
Environmental Technician
Northwest District
Email:  larry.baker@apachecorp.com
Mobile:  432-631-6982
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD [mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 11:10 AM
To: Baker, Larry <Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com>; Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD
<Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>; 'stucker@blm.gov' <stucker@blm.gov>
Subject: RE: Termination Report for 1RP-3527
 
Dear Mr. Baker:
 
Please provide additional information about depth to groundwater using NM Office of State
Engineers’s database.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD- District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x 113
 
 
 

From: Baker, Larry [mailto:Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 1:33 PM
To: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD <Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>; 'stucker@blm.gov'
<stucker@blm.gov>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
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Subject: Termination Report for 1RP-3527
 
All,
 
Attached is the Termination Report for the event 1RP-3527.  Please let me know if you have any
questions or wish to discuss.  Thanks and have a good day.
 
Bruce Baker
Apache Corporation
Environmental Technician
Northwest District
Email:  larry.baker@apachecorp.com
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